TO: PEPSI
FROM: Shelley Todd

SUBJECT: Renewal of the 2018-2019 VENDING DRINKS BID for 2020-21

RENEWAL PERIOD: JULY 1, 2020 THROUGH JUNE 30, 2021

As stated in the 2018-2019 Vending Drinks Bid, there is an option for renewal for two additional, one year
contracts. Please consider this the final of those renewals.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Shelley Todd at 606-679-1123 or via email at
shelley.todd@ pulaski.kyschools.us.

PEPSI,

if you agree to the renewal of the contract for the 2020-2021 school year, please indicate by signing below
and return this paper to Shelley Todd no later than April 24, 2020.
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